Serampore College

Date: 19.04.2024
Notice

It is hereby notified that Standard Club of Serampore College
Under Bureau of Indian Standard (BIS) is going to organized a
programme “Standard Writing Competition” on 24.04.2024 at
E-Classroom from 10:00 a.m. onwards. Students with Science
background may participate in this programme. Winners will
be given award on this occasion. Interested students are hereby
asked to contact Nodal Officer Dr. Kausik Pal, Department of
Physics to the following Mail Id - kausik.sinp@gmail.com
Latest by 22.04.2024, 12:00 noon.
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Rev. Dr. Subhro Sekhar Sircar
Principal (Acting)
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